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Do you or a friend                                                                            

 have a Sec. 8 voucher? 
Look what we have to offer 

 
2 Bedroom apts. 
Available Now! 
          
 
►   Excellent schools 
►   Walk to shopping  
►   Near public transportation 
►   A safe city  
►   Parking included 
►   Beautiful, brick building 
 
These 2 bedroom units are being offered to Section 8 voucher holders who have expressed the 
desire to live in a newer and more stable housing environment. 
 
These beautiful apartments are owned and managed by the Newton Housing Authority and would 
provide your family with an unusual opportunity to live in the City of Newton, minutes from 
downtown Boston by nearby public transportation and shopping…while your children attend 
Newton Public Schools. 
 
 Why not inquire so that you can arrange to see these beautiful apartments. You won’t be 
disappointed. 
 
Contact the Newton Housing Authority at  617-552-5501  
 
Availability is limited. 
 

Final selection will be chosen by lottery from eligible respondents. 
 

 
 
 

On the MBTA Greenline 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 




